
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Deane 
Executive Director  
(202) 379-2329 
michael@nawc.com 
 
Michael Deane is Executive Director of the 
National Association of Water Companies.  Before 
joining the NAWC, Mr. Deane served as Associate 
Assistant Administrator for Water in the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency from 2007 to 
January 2009. Prior to being appointed to this 
position, he served as Senior Policy Advisor, 
Infrastructure Finance, for the Agency’s Office of 
Water. Before joining EPA in 2006, Mr. Deane was 
an executive at several water management 
companies including United Water and its parent 
company Suez and the U.S. operations of Vivendi 
(now Veolia), focusing on innovative financing and 
infrastructure policy. He began his career in water 

at the EPA, working on the state revolving fund and public-private partnership programs.  
 
Originally from Minnesota, Mr. Deane holds a Master of Environmental Management degree 
from Duke University and a Bachelor’s in biology and geography from Gustavus Adolphus 
College.  A regular presenter at conferences – and trying very hard to move into the 21st 
Century by blogging and contributing more to on-line content! – he serves on the Pictet 
Water Fund Advisory Board, the ITT Global Water Advisory Board, and the Board of 
Directors of the National Association for Public-Private Partnerships 


